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 Head Teacher Update 

We have had a lovely week in school. A continuous 

trail of shepherds, kings and angels have passed my 

door throughout the week on their way to the hall to 

perform their nativities across Early Years and Key 

Stage 1. This week would normally have been our 

Christmas performances week and we would usually 

have welcomed you all into school. Thank you to all of 

the staff who have practised, polished and filmed their 

children’s nativities. I hope that you enjoy watching 

them together as a family in the comfort of your 

homes. Our Key Stage 2 classes have each recorded a 

traditional Christmas song which will be shared early 

next week too.  

Next week each year group have their Christmas 

parties to look forward to and we have also arranged 

access to a virtual pantomime (oh no we haven’t!) of 

Sleeping Beauty performed by Big Foot Theatre 

Company. This will be a lovely end to an exhausting 

term! 

Cath McEvoy-Carr, Executive Director of Adult Social 

Care and Children's Services, at NCC has asked all 

headteachers to share a letter from her to all parents. 

You can find the letter attached to this 

correspondence.  

Please see my letter about the arrangements for the 

end of term and track and trace over the Christmas 

holidays which was circulated earlier today. Let us all  

be vigilant over the weekend as no one wants to 

isolate over Christmas.  

Best wishes  

L Blain 
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Christmas Lunch  

Special thanks to our kitchen and lunch time staff 

who went the extra mile to ensure that the 

children and staff had a fabulous Christmas lunch 

on Wednesday.  

Mrs Pattinson and her team in the kitchen served 

up a delicious lunch and the dining street was 

filled with Christmas music, festive jumpers and 

good cheer. Thank you to our lunch time team!  

  

 

 

 Today we have raised £330.27 for Save The Children 
by wearing our Christmas jumpers.  
Well done and thank you! 

PTA – Christmas Hamper  
 
It’s not too late to enter the draw for the wonderful PTA 
Christmas Eve hamper 
 
To enter, please send a £1 coin in a sealed envelope, 
with your child's name and class on the front, you can 
enter as many times as you like!  

 

Christmas Parties  
 
Tuesday 15 – Year 4 am / Year 2 pm 
Wednesday 16 – Nursery / Year5 am/ Year1 pm 
Thursday 17  – Reception am  /Year 6am / Year 
3pm 
 
End of term  
 
Friday 18 December – school closes at 1pm  



  
 

   

 

  

 

Thank you ………… 

 

The Year 5 teaching team would like to thank all 
of the children and families that took part in our 
'Help Out to Help Out' project.  We were so 
overwhelmed by the generosity shown and 
together we were able to make a substantial 
donation of essential items to a local homeless 
organisation.   
  
Thanks  
  
Kirsty and Ryan 
 

Madame Magee – International Togetherness Project  
 
Madame Magee has been working with Years 4 and 5 on an international project. The aim is for participant 
schools to devise postcards on the theme of togetherness. These will be shared with an international partner 
school next week and we will receive their postcard.  
 
We are very impressed with our postcards so far. …………………. 



  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


